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 City Commission to Consider Street Closure for KU Homecoming Pep Rally 

and  Parade Event 
 

 
On September 15, 2015, the Lawrence City Commission will consider approving a 
request for an event permit for the 2015 KU Homecoming Pep Rally and parade to be 
held on Friday October 30, 2015 from 1:30 pm to 11:00 pm. The event will close the 100 
block of East 8th Street from Massachusetts to New Hampshire Streets.  
 
You are receiving this notification because the event will be taking place adjacent to 
property you own or occupy in Lawrence, Kansas.  
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this request please contact Mark 
Thiel, Assistant Public Works Director, at (785) 832-3134 or mthiel@lawrenceks.org. 
You may also attend the City Commission meeting at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, September 
15, 2015 at City Hall, 6 E 6th St, Lawrence, KS 66044.  
             
             
             
           
 
 
 
 
 


